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                              Indiscipline in schools 
 

Report by 
Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side) 

 
Background 
 
It has been brought to the attention of the teachers’ side that there is an 
inconsistency of approach in relation to the recording and reporting of 
violent incidents in schools. Each incident should be recorded individually 
and counted as a separate incident when the violence statistics are being 
transmitted to Renfrewshire Council headquarters.  
  
Action 
  
The Management side to advise Headteachers that each violent incident 
requires to be recorded and reported separately even when the incidents are 
relating to the same pupil. 


